
  
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
September 20, 2021  
  
Contact:            Scott Robertson, Agency of Transportation  

802-793-2395, Scott.Robertson@vermont.gov  
  

Agency of Transportation Announces 2022 Transportation Alternatives Program 
Grant Opportunity 

  
Barre, Vt. — The Vermont Agency of Transportation (AOT) today announced that it is now 
accepting grant applications for the SFY 2022 Transportation Alternatives Program. This 
year, funding of approximately $2.2 million is available for all eligible activities as 
described in the Vermont Transportation Alternatives Fall 2021 Application Guide 
at http://vtrans.vermont.gov/highway/local-projects/transport-alt. 
  
Applications are due by e-mail by Wednesday, November 24, 2021.  
  
A virtual informational workshop will be held to describe the requirements and address 
questions from participants. AOT strongly recommends that all applicants attend the 
workshop to better understand the requirements associated with federal-aid projects. The 
workshop will be held on October 5, 2021, from 10:00 to 11:30 a.m. Join by clicking on the 
link above at the time of the workshop. No password or pre-registration is required. 
Applicants may participate from any computer connected to the internet.  
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